
Graduate Administrators Council (GAC)  
Minutes of Thursday, October 21, 2010 

Koch Hall Board Room 
8:30-10:00 a.m.  

 
 
Attending: Brenda Neumon Lewis, Chair, Sarah Snowden, Robert Wojtowicz, Mona Danner, 
Christopher Osgood, Mike Overstreet, David Selover, Osman Akan, Isao Ishibashi, Martha Walker, 
Dennis Gregory, Mary Swartz 
 
Guests: Jenny Foss 
 
Approval of October 7, 2010 Minutes 

 Minutes were approved.  
 
Announcements/Updates- B. Lewis 

PFF- Preparing Future Faculty 

 Dr. Lewis announced that Dr. Elaine Justice, who is the Chair for Preparing Future Faculty, 
will have a workshop,  November 12, 2010, 12:00-2:00 in the James/Lynnhaven Room of 
Webb Center on, “Ethical Dilemmas in Teaching: Making the Close Calls in the Classroom.” 
She asked Council to encourage their students to attend. 
 

Update on Graduate Administrators Workshop

 



adhere to all policies and procedures when working with graduate students who request 
accommodations. She also indicated that each college should adhere to technical standards. 
There was a lively discussion on the use of technical standards in each college and 
requirements. Dr. Lewis indicated she would invite Kate Broderick to attend a Council 
meeting to discuss technical standards.  

 
Update on 


